
Another dream sticks all day
Two dreams stuck with me all day in a very short time. This
could be an indication that I’m sleeping better, or just my
mind needing to work things out. Not sure if anyone got much
out of the last dream but since I started blogging to clear my
mind, here it is.

Started out as a very mundane dream, I’m driving my daughters
(all four of them for some reason) to some University. The
name of the University was never brought up, but we were going
there to install the youngest in her first dorm room.

While driving I suddenly knew I was going to California. This
was because we drove across the old “Iron” bridge around home.
The one that “C” would never drive across. For some reason the
story of “C” never driving across that bridge made us all
laugh. (Side note — This bridge no longer exists in real life,
in fact it was torn down well before “C” moved to the area, he
never saw it.)

So in California we start setting up the youngest in her dorm
room. All the girls are having great fun trying to decorate
the room to make it seem a little like home. I tell the girls
that since we are there and have a bit of time to spend
together we should do a little site seeing. We come across an
arts and crafts fair in the city the college is located. Now
for some reason, the three oldest girls are no longer in the
dream. I’m with my youngest still getting ready for school and
her mother and we are touring the arts/crafts fair. Now to
steal a line from Dickens, Her Mother “was dead to begin with…
this you must remember”… This of course did not seem at all
weird  in  the  dream,  it  was  only  when  I  woke  up  that  I
remembered that.

Well the three of us our touring the crafs and my dear wife
takes us to her table. She always wanted to do a craft table
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in such a fair, but we never did get around to it. All of her
various needle work/sewing, knitting, crocheting were on the
table. There were things I remembered, and new things I never
saw before.

We are really enjoying ourselves when my wife says it is time
to get “B” ready for college.

Here I wake up suddenly. It is almost time to leave to get my
daughter to her ACT test. No alarm has rung, and my daughter
is still asleep. I wake her up and we get to the test in
plenty of time… And still the dream is with me….


